29 March 22

To Whom it may Concern

Garden Furniture at Mary Newman'’s Cottage

As a resident of Saltash my friends and | often visited Mary Newman’s cottage (before Covid) to
partake of a cup of tea and visit the gardens which have a lovely view of the river. The current

furniture was looking rather shabby and in need of replacement.

Now the Covid rules have relaxed we are looking forward to visiting the cottage which is such an
integral part of the history of Saltash. | therefore hope you are able to approve this grant request.

Yours faithfully

Olive Cummins {(Mrs)



